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An ‘out of this world’ week in Pre-Reception 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have had a very busy and exciting week in Pre-Reception! To begin the week, we have 
been learning all about ‘space’. Our focus story was ‘Whatever Next!’ and the children 
enjoyed flying to space in the new space station role play area. 
 
This week we have also been looking at the season of ‘spring’. The children enjoyed 
participating in a signs of spring walk, creating still life drawings of daffodils and taking care of 
the ducklings. 
 
Towards the end of the week, we celebrated World Book Day. The children came into school 
dressed as their favourite book characters. What a fun week we have had! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Miss Gabrielle Bull 


